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The HE funding bodies will consult the HE sector on the proposals for the next Research 
Excellence Framework exercise this Autumn. This will provide the HE sector across the UK with 
the opportunity to offer their input to the development of detailed arrangements, and will provide 
the clarity that the sector desires on the arrangements for the next REF 
 
                                                            Yours ever, 
    
 

 
 
 
     JO JOHNSON MP 
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